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6 August 2024  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are pleased to inform you that our Kindergarten and Stage One teachers have organised 
a visit to the Avalon Public Library. This visit is aimed to nurture students love of reading and 
connect with our community and the free local resources they have to offer.  

Students will walk with their teacher and two parent helpers to Avalon Public Library. They 
will engage in various activities such as story time, reading, touring the library and learning 
how to become a member and borrow a book.  

Each class will be going on a different date in Term 3 or Term 4, and this will be 
communicated to you separately by your child’s teacher.  

Please complete and submit the attached permission form by Monday, 12 August 2024. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office.  

Thank you for your support.  

Warm wishes,  

Kindergarten and Stage One Teachers   Bianca Howarth  
         Deputy Principal  
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